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Musical Instrument Borrowing Scheme

Dear Parents,

Our school is going to promote “Musical Instrument Borrowing Scheme’ to provide students
with a one-year musical instrument lending service.
Aims:

1. To lighten the burden of students’ families and save parents’/students’ time of buying
instruments.

2. o teach students fo treasure public property and cultivate their sense of responsibility.

3. To protect the environment by reusing the instruments and extending the period of using the
instruments to cultivate students’ sense of protecting the environment and treasuring public
property.

4. To encourage daily practice at home.

Musical instruments for lending:

Hand Chimes
African Drum
Harp

Ukulele
Guitar

Flute

Clarinet
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Saxophone

The regulations of borrowing the musical instruments have been listed on the back page. Parents
may decide whether they want to join the scheme or not. Students who join the scheme will have to sign
for the instruments they receive before the new school term. For any enquiries, please contact the
General Office at 2471 2622.

Yours faithfully,
Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)
{Reply Stip) (BHS20010) ., ™7 T8
(Please hand in the reply slip to the General Office on or before 15% October.) S 174
To: The Principal of Bethel High School
I {J agree/ []disagree my child (Class: ) to join the ‘Musical

Instrumental Borrowing Scheme’.

Parent’s signature:

Date:
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Bethel High School

Musical Instrument Borrowing Scheme

Regulations:

1.

Our school will purchase and lend the musical instruments to students from the beginning to the end of
the school term (September 2020 to June 2021).

Each student who is going to borrow the musical instruments (harp, flute, clarinet and saxephone) will
have to pay $200 deposit [The deposit will be returned at the end of the school term]. The musical
instruments will be distributed to students at the beginning of the school term. At the end of the school
term, students should return them to our school.

For any damage to the musical instruments, students will have to pay for the cost of the musical
instruments.

If any damage are found when students get the musical instruments, they should list them clearly on the
Letter of Premises.

If students lose the musical instruments, they have to pay for the cost of the musical instruments or the
money will be deducted from the deposit. If the payable amount exceeds the deposit, our school will ask
their parents to pay the extra money.

For students who quit school without returning the musical instruments they have borrowed, the deposit
will be forfeited.

All the musical instruments must be returned in three days after the day of the final exam because our
teachers need to count the musical instruments and lend them to other students. Otherwise, the musical

instruments will be regarded as being lost and the students will have to pay for them.



